
July 2021

Dear Parent/ Carer,

Re: GCSE Results Day – 12 August

We are writing to inform you of the arrangements for this year’s results day on 12 August.
To keep everyone safe, and to give students sufficient time to speak to staff, we have allocated
time slots for students to arrive in school. Each time slot will be for 30 minutes with a maximum of
twenty five students in the school hall. Please note that we will not be able to issue results outside
of the designated time slot.

Please arrive at the designated time slot as indicated by your child’s surname:

10:00 - 10:30: A - Cl
10:30 - 11:00: Co - Ha
11:00 - 11:30: Ho - Pe
11:30 - 12:00: Ph – Yo
Break
12:30 – 1:00: Pre apprenticeship and Year 10 students who sat the MFL exams

Staff will be present throughout the day to offer support and guidance. Follow-up appointments can
be arranged, if more detailed discussion is required.

If you are unable to come into school during the allocated time, please inform us through the
google form and indicate if you would like us to email or post the results.

Miss East will be available throughout the day to discuss entrance into our Sixth Form and she will
also ask for information about your future plans if you are not returning to Astley Cooper School.

If you have any concerns, please contact us:

Mr Lally, Assistant Headteacher: t.lally@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk
Mr Siu, Assistant Headteacher: m.siu@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk
Mr Stevenson, Head of Year 11: jack.stevenson@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk
Miss East, Head of Sixth Form: c.east@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk
Mrs Cansick, Examinations Officer: deb.cansick@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Siu Mrs D Cansick
Assistant Headteacher Examinations Officer
Data and Assessment

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfSCK8vIpfyAU4y1fWE1rdKMtaU6lP4WvGT2VtZms3eLgOBvA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:t.lally@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk
mailto:m.siu@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk
mailto:jack.stevenson@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk
mailto:C.East@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk
mailto:deb.cansick@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk

